
Skatepark report 

 

April 2022 - £364.37 - First payment from Coop local community fund  
November 2022 - £2167.62 final payment from Local Coop community fund 
November 2022 we submitted a lottery application for £53,000 
February 2023 - Lottery bid has been unsuccessful 
 
There are now only 2 members of our committee left and we have met today 
to make the following statement on our facebook page and in the Delabole 
Slate.  We do not feel that we can benefit the committee any further and have 
exhausted all our fundraising ideas for any significant amounts that would 
benefit the project. 
 

"We have some bad news guys ☹, we have just heard that we have not been 
successful in our current lottery application.  Due to the volume of applications 
they receive only 1 in 5 in the south west are invited to the next stage. 
 Our committee currently only consists of two members and after more than 6 
years of fundraising we have decided it is time for us to step down. 

Is there anybody out there who would like to take over the reins and form a 
new committee?  We currently have approx. £15K in the bank, Planning 
permission and a pledge from Delabole Parish Council for up to £30K. 

Please private message us if you are interested by 12th June." 
 
After 12th June, we will attend the 13th June Parish Council meeting to discuss 
the next steps. 
 


